
 
 
 

Lewes District Local Plan Part 2:  Site Allocations and Development 

Management Policies 

 

Notice of Examination Hearings 

 

Lewes District Council submitted the Lewes District Local Plan Part 2 to the 

Secretary of State for independent examination on 21st December 2018. 

Inspector Mike Fox BA (Hons) DipTP MRTPI has been appointed by the Secretary of 

State to conduct the examination to determine whether the Local Plan Part 2 is 

sound and legally compliant.   

The examination hearings will commence on Tuesday 2 April 2019 at 10am and will 

be held in the Council Chamber, County Hall, St Anne’s Crescent, Lewes BN7 

1UE. The hearings are likely to last for two weeks and are currently scheduled to end 

on Friday 12 April 2019. 

The Inspector will provide a Hearings Programme as soon as possible before the 

hearings, which will identify the timetable, key matters for discussion and the 

attendees invited to take part at each hearing session. 

Once the Programme is available, it will be published on the examination webpage 

at www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-part-2-examination/ 

where latest news and information about the examination can be found. 

Programme Officer 

For all matters concerning the examination, please contact the Programme Officer: 

 

Mr Chris Banks,  Programme Officer, c/o Bank Solutions, 64 Lavinia Way,  East 
Preston, Littlehampton,  West Sussex, BN16 1EF  
 
Tel: 01903 783722   Mobile: 07817 322750 
Email: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 
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